
 
 

CHARLOTTESVILLE-ALBEMARLE AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

INVITATION TO BID 

NEW MODEL, ALL-WHEEL DRIVE, DUAL DIESEL-POWERED CAB 

FORWARD CHASSIS WITH ROTARY PLOW 

ITB #2022-06 

ADDENDUM #2 

June 29, 2023 

Cancellation of ITB #2022-06 

 

 

In accordance with ITB #2022-06 issued on March 31, 2022, section 4 states the Authority 

reserves the right to terminate the procurement process at any time if the Authority deems it is 

in its best interest to do so.  We sincerely regret to have to cancel the above-referenced ITB 

effective June 29, 2023.  It has been determined that it is in the best interest of the Airport to 

regroup on this project.  The Authority does anticipate reissuing another Invitation to Bid 

related to this project in the future. 

 

We truly appreciate all your time and effort in submitting your proposals and your interest in 

doing business with Charlottesville-Albemarle Airport.  We hope we can count on your future 

participation with our project. 

 
 


